
From Stewart TS Ambuscade 

I would also like to express our thanks for your great hospitality. Myself, Ted and Chris especially enjoyed 

Saturday evening listening to stories from the past and having a great laugh with Mitch and Shaun Millington who 

made us very welcome. My wife Cheryl is still very appreciative of the flowers bought in the auction by Mitch 

which he kindly gave to her.   

 

As for the Sunday I am pleased to say that the Parade went off without a hitch and the standard of all veterans 

and cadets was excellent, and back at TS Ambuscade it was nice to see so many eyes glisten with glee and 

pride of the name plate, that the guys proudly served, and the ship gave us in 1993 at the decommissioning. But 

it was a shame that your visit to the unit was understandingly short, but it sounds like it was very much enjoyed.  

 

We do hope to keep very much in touch with all and we will look forward to any other visits in the future.  

 

From Bob Cowan ( R.B.l.Crewe). 

Dear Peter,  

   

It was both a honour and pleasure to meet you and your ship mates at the week-end. I am glad that Crewe did 

you proud. Please find attached the full communication from my friend in the Falkland Islands. I hope that it is of 

use to the association. I hope that our paths will cross in the future.  

 

                                                                                                                                               

Dear Bob,  

   

What a superb event the Remembrance event was yesterday!  You have beaten me to it to thank you for all the 

preparation and for the performance on the day.  It was the most fitting possible finale to our weekend and at the 

same time both impressive and moving.  One of our team came up to me afterwards and said it was the first 

Falklands memorial he had ever been to - it clearly meant a lot to him.  We felt it was a testament to what we feel 

about Crewe and the generous organisation that went into this weekend at the local end, that we had so many of 

our people there, and it lifted the spirits of all, especially afterwards!  It was good of the Mayor to open Municipal 

building too because only Mark and I had ever seen it until then.  

   

The debrief at TS Ambuscade HQ was the icing on the cake and gave us all a chance to see them at home, 

again for most of us the first time, and more importantly to see all the local support they have from everyone, and 

the Mayor too.  We will be dropping a separate note to them shortly.  

   

Thank you finally for copies of the letters - what a stroke of genius and such genuine warmth in them all.  We will 

put them on our website as we discussed just as soon as we can write up the weekend!  

   

With the very best of wishes from us all and we hope very much we see you again in a couple of years’ time 

when we return!  

   

P J Mosse 

 

President 

HMS Ambuscade Association 

   

 

   

P J Mosse 

 

 


